
NOTICE TO THE BAR

PUBLICATION FOR COMMENT

Supreme Court Committee on Women in the Courts Report on the Survey on Perceptions of Race and Gender in

the New Jersey Courts

The Supreme Court Committee on Women in the Courts has submitted to the Supreme Court a report on its Survey of
Perceptions of Race and Gender in the New Jersey Courts.  The Court has directed that the committee report be published
for comment. Accordingly, the report is available for downloading on the Judiciary’s Internet website at
judiciary.state.nj.us/notices/wic.pdf .

Those seeking to comment must do so, in writing, by Tuesday, September 1, 2009, at the following address:

Glenn A. Grant, J.A.D.
Acting Administrative Director of the Courts
Comments on Committee on Women Report

Hughes Justice Complex; P.O. Box 037
Trenton, New Jersey 08625-0037

Comments on the survey report also may be submitted by e-mail to the following address:
Comments.Mailbox@njcourts.gov.

The Supreme Court will not consider comments submitted anonymously. Those who seek to have the Court consider their
comments must include both their name and address. Comments submitted in response to this Notice will be publicly
available after the Court has acted on the report.

 Glenn A. Grant, J.A.D.
 Acting Administrative Director of the Courts

Dated:  July 20, 2009
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